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26th November 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
At the moment the kitchen staff operates in two separate bubbles so that we can 
continue to provide food if a staff member becomes poorly. However during the last 
week of term we can mix staff together. 
 
The kitchen staff really want to provide Christmas dinner for the children so that we 
can bring some normality to this time of year. We have planned to have Christmas 
dinner on Thursday 17th December 2020.  
 
We are also arranging for Christmas party lunches for the children within their 
bubbles. The party days will be as follows: 
 
Nursery and Reception – Thursday 10th December 
Year 1 and Year 2 – Friday 11th December 
Year 3 and Year 4 – Monday 14th December 
Year 5 and Year 6 – Tuesday 15th December 
 
 
If your child is currently on home packed lunches and would like to have a Christmas 
dinner and/or a Party lunch, you must email info@sandilands.manchester.sch.uk 
to confirm with us no later than Monday 7th December. 
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 

J Grant 
 
Mrs Grant 
Head teacher 

 Headteacher 

 Mrs J. Grant 

 

mailto:info@sandilands.manchester.sch.uk

